
Unsolicited	application	to	Van	Wezel	elektrotechniek,	
Breda.	

If your particular job isn't listed or if we do not currently have any vacancies, please feel welcome to 

still send an unsolicited application to us. 

 

Send your CV with cover letter by email to the following email address: stefan@wezelbv.nl 

Should you have any questions about an unsolicited application, please contact Stefan Pijpers (head 

of production planning) by telephone on 076-5722853 
 


